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SWOSU Organizational Fair Now
Accepting Booth Applications
07.13.2011

The Southwestern Oklahoma State University Organizational Fair, sponsored by
the Dawg Days Committee, is coming up Thursday, August 25, on the Weatherford
campus.

Area businesses, places of worship, student organizations/clubs and others will have
free booths at the fair from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. just outside the Memorial Student
Center.  The Organizational Fair is held during the Dawg Days celebration, welcoming
nearly 5,000 students back to campus. 

A booth reservation form is available in the offices of Public Relations & Marketing and
the Dean of Students. The form is also on the SWOSU website calendar on August
25. The form can be faxed to 580.774.3034 or delivered to Room 214 in the Stafford
Center. 

Instead of being held during the first week of school, the fair is being held one week
later this year. Deadline for reservations is August 23.


